
 

 

HPHC DMV: New Beginnings Workshop - rediscover the Divine Principle Feb. 26 
 
Jermaine Miyagi-Bishop 
February 18, 2022 
 

 

 

 

Greetings Capital HPHC Family, 
 

This month’s New Beginnings Workshop will be held on Saturday, the 26th 
of February. If you are looking for an opportunity to rediscover the Divine 
Principle or Introduce a friend to the Principle, come join us at The 
Washington Times from 10 am – 1pm.  
 

Look forward to some great lectures, discussion, and food. Just don’t 
forget to register by clicking the button below. 

 

 

 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Jermaine Miyagi-Bishop 
Assistant Pastor 
Jermainejbishop@ gmail,com 

 

 

 

 



 

 

443-527-0739 
 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



Email *

New Beginnings Seminar
Event Timing: Feb 26, 2022 (10am - 1pm)
Event Address: 3600 New York Avenue NE Washington, D.C., U.S.
Contact us at (443)-527-0739

* Required

Your email

Name *

Your answer

Phone number *

Your answer



None

Vegetarian

Vegan

Kosher

Gluten-free

Other:

Yes

Just me, myself, and God
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Never submit passwords through Google Forms.

This content is neither created nor endorsed by Google. Report Abuse - Terms of Service - Privacy Policy

Where are you traveling from? (e.g. Bowie, MD) *

Your answer

Dietary restrictions *

I plan on bringing a friend! (if yes, please  ll out a second form for each) *

Submit Clear form




